Dear colleagues,

thanks a lot for your participation in the XIII Conference of the Trade Unions of the Capital Cities in Rome. We hope your stay in Rome was pleasant and that the conference was fruitful for your organisation and the workers we all represent.

As a follow up of the conference, please note the following:

· Final statement

A copy of the final statement is attached in PDF and word version.
· OPCE/ECTUN declaration of intent

Final version of the declaration of intent ECTUN/OPCE is attached
· Website

The link to the CREATES project is: www.creates.eu; please send us any remarks on the website and its content at your earliest convenience (preferably before the Copenhagen meeting 6 Nov.)
· Final report of the CREATES project

At this link you can download the report of the CREATES project:

http://194.183.7.244/creates/
We remind you that you can send observations and remarks to this email by October 20th, 2013. After the meeting in Copenhagen (6th November, only for project partners) this report in its final version will be published on the website and made accessible to everybody;

· Reimbursement

Please carefully follow the instructions included in the reimbursement form and send it back to us duly filled and signed with all the relevant documents within 30 days after the end of the Rome conference (24 October 2013). After this date no reimbursements will be possible.
In solidarity,
Fatiga-Fuentes-Marra
